
Clothe-A-Child 
 

It’s that time of year again where we are reminded about being thankful.  

Holy Name School will once again take part in the Clothe-A-Child fundraiser. 

Each class will be sponsoring a child who is in need of a warm jacket.  

If you could please use the link below to make a donation to help purchase a 

jacket for each child, that would be greatly appreciated.  

Please make your donation by Tuesday, December 1st  

 

Click here to donate to Clothe-a-Child  
 

 
 

 

https://checkout.square.site/merchant/RJKDRF3HJ47DQ/checkout/MEUB3676DNTGNOWPNPKTZAMU

